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"In education is the seed of hope" 

 

Closing 
 

Rafael CORSO 
National President of CA Argentina, IFCA Secretariat Coordinator 

 

Friends, as a farewell and quoting Pope Francis in Fratelli Tutti 77 we recall, 

"Today we are facing a great opportunity to manifest our fraternal essence, to be other 
good Samaritans who carry the pain of failures, instead of accentuating hatred and 
resentment" 

• Thank you all, exhibitors and Participants from so many countries and dioceses, it has 
been a great joy to have the presence of Mons. Marcuzzo and our Advisors and to have 
had the interest of the Italian Ambassador to the Vatican Pietro Sebastiani. 

• Thank you María Grazia, Codruta and all the FIAC secretariat team for the enormous 
work done today and during this demanding year, thank you for the translations Franziska, 
Marija, Araceli, Valeria and Clarisa María Rosa PUYOL-Pupi, we ask for the prompt 
improvement by María Giovanna and we also give thanks for Antoine, Leo, Cori, Jesús, 
Emanuela, Milagros and Mara. 

• Thanks to all the members of the Secretariat and the Continental and age coordinators. 

• In the coming months, meetings of the continental and age groups will be confirmed 
and in March, April and May, God willing we will hold monthly meetings on Laudato’Si and 
Fratelli Tutti. 

• Good Advent and see you soon!! Praise Jesus Christ!! 


